
 

 

 

 
Charity Reg No 1060057                                                                      3rd October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On behalf of the Friends of Hillcrest Committee I would like to take this opportunity of 
welcoming all parents and carers to the new academic year at Hillcrest School. 
 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
The Friends of Hillcrest Annual General Meeting will be held on 
 
WEDNESDAY 6th NOVEMBER 2018 AT 6.00 pm in Dotcom@hillcrest 
 
AGENDA 
 

1. Presidents Opening Address 
2. Apologies 
3. Minutes of the 2018 AGM 
4. Matters Arising from these minutes 
5. Treasurer’s Report 
6. Election of Officers and Committee members 
7. Any Other Business 
8. Formal Closure 

 
Following the formal proceedings refreshments will be available, when everyone can meet 
together in a relaxed atmosphere. 
 
New parents/carers, family and friends, with new ideas and enthusiasm are not only welcome 
but essential if the committee is to function effectively.  If you feel unable to serve on the 
committee your support at functions as a helper would be very much appreciated.  Please 
come along and find out more.  It is important for us all to make an effort and contribute to 
the efficient running of the Friends of Hillcrest Committee.  We meet once each half term for 
about one hour. 
 
 
Nominations are required for committee membership.  Please complete the form and return 
it to reception by Friday 25th October 2019. 
 



The PTA raise much needed funds for the school, this year alone donating just over £2,300 

towards: 

Getting It Right Badges 

School Parliament 

SEN /EAL 

School Prom 

Donations also went to the following departments:  Music, PE, Performing Arts, Food Tech,  

and Science.  With your help and support the PTA could help so many more 

departments/students within the next Academic year.   

  

This year we have organised a Fashion Show and our, growing in popularity, Annual Quiz 

Night. We have also held a Movie Madness event for the students. We will, as usual, be 

organising a Tombola, with great prizes for the students to win, at the Christmas Fair. Not 

forgetting our 50/50 club that everyone can become a member of.  

 
We, the committee, thank you for the support that you have given us in the past and ask that 
you continue to support us in the future.  Please do try to come along and meet us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lin Fowler 
Friends of Hillcrest 
 
 
 

 
 


